
Are you on the Voters’ List 
 

The Township of Drummond/North Elmsley is encouraging all voters to check to see if 
they are on the Voters List for the 2018 Municipal and School Board Elections occurring 
in October, 2018 by visiting www.voterlookup.ca.  

 

Voterlookup.ca is an online service used to collect and confirm information that will be 
used in the preparation of the final voters’ lists across Ontario. You can also change 
your school support for electoral purposes and add names of other eligible voters to 
your property address. 

 

To confirm your information is accurately recorded for the upcoming municipal elections, 
log on to voterlookup.ca using your property address or assessment roll number and 
your full name and date of birth. Updating this information will help to ensure that 
municipal Voters’ Lists are accurate and up-to-date in preparation for municipal and 
school board elections occurring this October. 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, please visit your local library or call the 
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) at 1-866-296-6722. 

 

For additional information regarding the upcoming Municipal and School Board 
Elections 2018, please contact Cathy Ryder, Deputy Clerk/Returning at 613-267-6500. 
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